
Dear Friends in Divine Science,            Spring 2017 

We at Divine Science Federation trust you and yours are delighting in the wonder of springtime 
and the joy it brings your way. DSFI is working every day to deliver Spiritual nourishment to 
enrich your experience in this world. Daily meditation on Perfect Life and embodying Truth 
allows us to remain steadfast on our path of joy, freedom and peace. We are here to assist in your 
Spiritual journey.   

Your Divine Science Federation International board is committed to serving and supporting you, 
our members and donors. We are always open to new ideas and learning of ways to be a greater 
Spiritual resource to our community. Please let us know how we can better serve you. 

We ask you to consider the many benefits you have been blessed with from reading, studying, 
learning and living the Divine Science principles. Mindful of these gifts of Spirit, we request that 
you express your gratitude to DSFI for its ongoing work of sharing Truth. One avenue of 
support is being a member of DSFI and the greater Divine Science community. You will find 
membership options by clicking on the Garden Mural below. 

As you renew this year, or join for the first time, please give prayerful consideration to a monthly 
giving/tithing program. This provides DSFI with a steady revenue stream allowing us to offer 
enhanced service to all our members.  

We are currently working to create new Divine Science publications for your spiritual study and 
mindfulness practice. With your help we can achieve our goals in sharing Truth. 

DSFI’s newest Spiritual offering is our teleconference Book Study Group, which meets weekly to 
study together from Divine Science ~ Its Principle and Practice. The Daily Study email program is 
being updated with more writings from contemporary leaders. The Spiritual Call-In held every 
Thursday evening (a discussion of the day’s passage from Daily Studies in Divine Science) will 
soon celebrate its one-year anniversary. Please know you can participate in these spiritual 
offerings at no charge. However, we ask you to join us in our intentions and efforts to share 
Truth with the world. By becoming a DSFI member you express an interest in the work of this 
organization and a willingness to support that work in every way Spirit directs. 

Thank you for consideration,    

 Timothy G. Stewart 
Rev. Dr. Timothy G. Stewart, President 
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